“41% of new members find out about the AL-ANON program from professionals”	        
Source: Al-anon Member Survey

Help carry the message of hope and help to professionals at the NAADAC Conference (National Association of Addiction Professionals). 

When: Friday, October 18 – Sunday, October 20, 2024
Where: Gaylord National Resort & Convention Center
201 Waterfront St, Fort Washington, Maryland 20745
What: Volunteer to staff the WSO-sponsored booth in the Exhibitor’s Hall for a few hours. Raise awareness about Al-anon and reach professionals who can refer families & friends to Alanon/Alateen. 

Please email Suzanne R., Area 24 Outreach Coordinator at outreach4area24@gmail.com for more information.

